
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

https://www.manoradventure.com/culmington-manor.php 

 

During the summer term, we are able to offer our Year 6 children the opportunity to 

participate on a residential activity course to Manor Adventure in Shropshire. The visit will 

take place from Monday 17th to Friday 21st June 2024. 

 

During the week-long visit, the children will have the opportunity to participate in a diverse 

programme of adventurous outdoor pursuits in a safe, controlled and secure environment. 

The activities available may include:  

 

• abseiling and climbing 

• archery and fencing 

• canoeing and kayaking 

• assault courses 

• low and high ropes courses 

• and caving using an artificial caving system 

 

As well as offering the children opportunity to try out many new and exciting challenges, the 

residential experience can also help to develop their independence, confidence and desire 

to achieve in a constructive and supportive environment. The anticipated cost of the five-

day residential course will be £510 per child (based on 86 children participating: an average 

up-take of 90% of the year group). 

 

Please complete the ParentMail form confirming if your child would like to participate on the 

residential visit, indicating how you will pay the £50 deposit, by Friday 29th September. Written 

confirmation of your child’s place on the visit plus final payment details will be sent out 

during the week beginning Monday 16th October. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Wade 

 

 

https://www.manoradventure.com/culmington-manor.php

